
Our sever complaints and intense objections to Mr. Infantino (and the FIFA) regarding the issuance of a license for us to hold a tournament for the best world soccer champions or the "finals", which was introduced as a "Small World Cup" under the name and for the benefit of FIFA.   Dear Sir/Madam

No. 4121401

  

Date: May 18, 2018

  

To: FIFA

  

From: Golzang.com

  

  

 Subject: Our sever complaints and intense objections to Mr. Infantino (and the  FIFA)
regarding the issuance of a license for us to hold a tournament for the  best world soccer
champions or the "finals", which was introduced as a "Small  World Cup" under the
name and for the benefit of FIFA.

  

  

 Dear Sir/Madam

  

  

Mr. Infantino has recently proposed the launch of the Small World Cup. We would  like to inform
you that our group (Football Diplomacy), the Golzang website, on  Feb. 22, 2017, presented the
same proposal to FIFA's new management in a letter  Numbered 4121395. However, we put
forward this proposal for the first time in  2007 and it was published in the Iranian media, and we
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sent a letter to the  Iranian Federation and the former management of FIFA and our letter was 
submitted to the Iranian Football Association.

  

The former management not only did not respond and comment to our request, but  they
committed  malversation   in an unobtrusive way, and proposed some of our plans like our
two-year World  Cup and Smart Ball under their own name. In addition, this may have caused
them  to fail and fall, and they were eliminated from football and FIFA.

  

Unfortunately, with this new comment suggested by Mr. Infantino, and considering  that our
proposal to hold the tournament for the finals was presented unfairly  under their own name and
under the fake title of the "Small World Cup", it turns  out that the same form and manner of the
previous FIFA management is coming up  in the new management board.

  

As stated in our letter and proposition, we stated that we have all the material  and moral rights
to this tournament and we would like to receive the privilege  of holding it. Our purpose of
making this proposition and the benefits of this  was for ourselves and for our country that the
tournament will be held  permanently or every two year in Iran, but it turned out that it was
proposed  under the name of FIFA and the benefits will be saved for FIFA and its  executives!
FIFA and its management did not have at least this fairness to  express the original name of the
Iranian developer for this unique and  interesting proposal.

  

We hereby wish Mr. Infantino to be fair and reasonable to consider that we  (Staff at
Golzanf.com) have been pursuing and registering this plan for more  than a decade. You have
conscientious and we hope you consider this conscience!  Most importantly, public opinion and
football lovers are conscientious and their  conscience is fiercer. It is not fair that everything
ends under your name and  for your interests.

  

We hereby announce that we resolutely and seriously follow the matter and we  have the right
to make a complaint and protest to the judicial, media,  institutions and national (Iranian) and
international organizations at any time  and place. In addition, we will pursue the pursuit of this
tournament in order  to obtain and maintain our moral and beneficial rights.

  

Yours,
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Mr. Golzang

  

Director of the Golzang Diplomacy Football Association
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